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Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
2040 S. Pacheco Street -

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: Non-reporting of wells on March 1998 C-115
Dear Mr. Martin:

In reply to your letter of June 19, 1998 (copy attached), please be advised that
the John H. Brimhall well was plugged and abandoned in July 1993. A copy of
the approved Sundry Notice and final site closure approval are attached for your
information. This well has not been reported on our C-115 for several years.

The second well mentioned in your letter is not on our records as being a well.
The Pool Number 71629 and Property Number 8286 correspond to our wells 30-
039-24719 and 30-039-24725, but our records do not show a well number 30-
039-25345 was ever drilled, completed or produced. If you have any further
identifying data for this well, please advise me and the search will be continued.

If you need any further data on these wells, or why they are not reported on
Nassau’s C-115, please advise me.

Sincerely,

by Qo

Gary J. Johnson
Engineering Manager



